
 

 

Agree with Crombie, Disagree with Secrecy and Ethanol Plant 

 

April 19, 2010 

To The Oshawa Express: 

To the editor: 

 

I agree with David Crombie's report which recommended the lands at the harbour be 

returned to the city of Oshawa.  I am completely opposed to the building of an Ethanol Plant 

at the waterfront right next to the Second Marsh.  And to have these negotiations kept 

private from the people of Oshawa is outrageous.  Mr. Carrie, Mr. Flaherty, and  Mr. Baird of 

the Federal Conservatives, as well as, all of the city's Council need to come clean and let the 

people of Oshawa in on what they are planning for our beautiful waterfront.  

 

Elisabeth Hart 

Oshawa, ON 


